
1

Lissa Rowan

From: Lissa Rowan
Sent: 01 March 2021 10:37
To: Beverly Smith
Cc: 'Lauren Hambly'
Subject: LR253 - Notice of Review - Planning Application 20/01419/APP
Attachments: 14 pinefeild parade safety statment (new info).docx

Dear Mrs Smith, 
 
Notification of Procedure Notice 
 
Notice of Review:  Planning Application 20/01419/APP - Change of use from office workshop to kids club and 
fitness club at 14 Pinefield Parade, Elgin, Moray, IV30 6AG 
 
At the meeting of the Moray Local Review Body (MLRB) on 25 February 2021, the Legal Adviser advised that the 
Applicant had included a Safety Statement that was not before the Appointed Officer at the time of considering the 
original planning application and that, should the MLRB wish to view this additional information then, in terms of 
the procedure, the case should be deferred until the next meeting to allow the Appointed Officer the opportunity to 
consider and comment on the Safety Statement.  As such, the MLRB agreed to defer the case until the next meeting 
to allow the Appointed Officer the opportunity to consider and comment on the Safety Statement (attached).  
 
Responses to this Procedure Notice should be sent to the Clerk of the MLRB, by email on or before 16 March 2021. 
 
The Notice of Review and associated documents can be viewed at 
http://www.moray.gov.uk/moray_standard/page_65978.html.   
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on the above details. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Lissa Rowan 
Committee Services Officer 
Clerk to the Moray Local Review Body 
 
cc         Ms Lauren Hambly (Applicant) 
 
Lissa Rowan| Committee Services Officer | Governance, Strategy and Performance Services 
 
lissa.rowan@moray.gov.uk | website | facebook | twitter | newsdesk 
 
07971 879293 
01343 563015 **Please note I am working from home until further notice and cannot be contacted via this number** 
 
 


